
 

 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND  
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

 
 
DATE: JUNE 30, 2011 
 
TO: PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
FROM: ALLISON COOK, PRINCIPAL PLANNER 
 
SUBJECT: WIRELESS TELECOMMUNICATIONS FACILITIES ORDINANCE 

 
Attached for your review and consideration are the following: 
 

1. Comment letter on the Draft Ordinance from AT&T 
2. Response to AT&T letter from the City Attorney 
3. Comment letter on the Draft Ordinance from CalWA 
4. Response to CalWA letter from the City Attorney 

 
No other comments have been submitted to the City on this item.  
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